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April 27, 2018

Via Electronic Filing

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, S.W., Room TW-A325
Washington, D.C. 20554

Re:  Notice of Ex Parte Presentation: Transforming the 2.5 GHz Band — WT Docket No. 18-
120.

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On April 26, 2018, James Goldstein, Senior Counsel, Legal and Government Affairs and the
undersigned of Sprint Corporation (“Sprint”), met with Erin McGrath of Commissioner
O’Rielly’s office, Will Adams of Commissioner Carr’s office, and Umair Javed of Commisioner
Rosenworcel’s office. On April 27, 2018 the same parties met with Nicholas Degani and
Rachael Bender, of Chairman Pai’s office.

At all the meetings, Sprint praised the Commission for placing the “Transforming the 2.5 GHz
Band” Notice of Proposed Rulemaking on the May 10, 2018 Open Meeting Agenda. Sprint
noted that the public will greatly benefit from expanding spectrum opportunities for existing
EBS licensees as well as potential new EBS entrants. We further explained that adoption of new
licensing opportunities for EBS licensees will further strengthen Sprint’s existing 4G LTE and
future 5G deployments, benefitting customers as well as Sprint’s EBS partners. Sprint
emphasized that, while it was still reviewing all the proposals in greater detail, it will work with
the EBS community and the FCC on promoting a robust record in this long-awaited proceeding.

Pursuant to the Commission’s Rules, Sprint files this written notice in the docket in this
proceeding,
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Respectfully submitted,
/7
/s/ Gardner H. Foster
Gardner H. Foster
Senior Counsel
Legal and Government Affairs
Sprint Corporation
cc: (via e-mail)
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